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Date: 

Refer to: 

UBRARYCOPY 

August 31, 1999 
EM/ER:99-249 

-:r Mr. John Kieling 
NMED-HRMB 

--1 P. 0. Box 2611 0 
J Santa Fe, NM 87502 
_j 

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 
CONCERNING THE WORK PLAN FOR MORTANDAD CANYON, LOS 
ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY, NM 0890010515 

Dear Mr. Kieling : 

Enclosed is the Los Alamos National Laboratory's response to the New Mexico 

Environment Department Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau's Request for 

Supplemental Information for the Mortandad Canyon Work Plan (LA-UR-97-3291). In 

addition, the replacement pages for the Work Plan are enclosed. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dave Broxton at 

(505) 667-2492 or Joe Mose at (505) 667-5808. 

Theodore J. Taylor, Program Manager 
Department of Energy 
Los Alamos Area Office 
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